September 6, 2023
Stewardship
An Act of Unity, Gratitude and Giving

(Our annual campaign
asking for your continued financial support)

Dear fellow Resurrection members,

As a unified group, we have floutished. These past years we have worked together,
united in Christ, to proclaim out vision and the values Christ taught. These values
bind us together, and we seek to proclaim them and we reach out to our broader
community:

Because there is on leaf, our many-ness becomes one-ness —

Christ doesn’t become fragmented in us. Rather,we become unified in him.
We don’t reduce Christ to what we are; he raises us to what he is...
Our foremost efforts should be to help others live well.

(1Cot. 10:16-17, The Message)

Traditionally, all of our patishioners—100%—pledge yearly in support of our
congregation. Some pledges are very large, some much less so, all in support of the
work God has given us to do. Please continue your support by presenting your pledge
card at worship ot teturning it to the church office.

May we all share in thanks and gratitude for the gift of another year together as we
reach out to others.

Yours in Christ Jesus,
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JoJ. Belser Elta Wilson
Rector Stewardship Chair
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